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DISPOSAL RECYCLING

August 18, 2015

Steve Lederer, Agency Manger
Upper Valley Waste Management Agency
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We have decided to withdraw, for consideration by the Upper Valley Waste Management Agency, our
propOSed-rné_ster-pl_an_ projeet alternatives and a subsequent request for an extension to the Clover Flat
Landfill and Upper Valley Disposal Service Franchise Agreements. Upper Valley Disposal Services
request’s the Upper Valley Waste Management Agency implement the July 1, 2015 Rate adjustment on
October 1, 2015.
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Bob Pestoni, President
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